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Daisy Class

This Week
We have been practising our 

Christmas songs, making lots of 
Christmas crafts and doing some 
Chritsmas counting. We have all 
written inside a Christmas card 

too! Christmas Party           
Thursday 17th December

Come dressed in your party clothes 
and bring a party packed lunch. 

We will play some games, watch the 
panto, and eat our lunches. In the 
afternoon we will eat first thing :) 

Ene of term 
The afternoon nursery will be 

closed on Friday 18th. This means 
Daisy PM's last day is Thursday 

17th December. 
Tapestry                  

Please Let Miss Evans know if you 
have not been on Tapestry yet or if 
you are having any problems. We will 

be sharing our EARLY YEARS 
nativity with you via Tapestry next 

week :) 

Thank yous 
This will be the last Daisy class 

newsletter this term. 
Thank you so much for all your 
support and patience. We wish 
you a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

We will be handing out all of 
the children's christmassy 

bits on Wednesday so please 
let us know if your child will 
be leaving before then  :) 

 

 


